
The Good News!Book Fair  
is coming to our school!   

 

February 18th—20th  
8:00—3:00 pm 

 Please refer to the schedule on the reverse                                             
side to see your child’s shopping day.   

  

 The Fair will stay open until 4:00 pm on Wednesday,                    
February 19th!   You can park your car and come up to shop! 

  

 The attached flyer will highlight many of the great books          
available.  For a complete selection or to find out more about the  
Good News!Book Fair simply go to https://goodnewsbookshop.com/  

https://goodnewsbookshop.com/

